
A workshop of the Town Board of the Town of Moreau was held on May 20, 2021 in the Town of Moreau 
Municipal Building, 351 Reynolds Road, Moreau, New York, for the purpose of discussing the draft Solar 
Law. 
 
 

155 
 

Supervisor Kusnierz called the workshop to order at 6:01 p.m. 

Town Board Members Present 
 
John Hogan   Councilmember 
Kyle Noonan   Councilmember 
Alan VanTassel   Councilmember 
John Donohue Jr.  Councilmember 
Theodore T. Kusnierz, Jr. Supervisor 
 
Town Board Members Absent  
 
None 
 
Also Present: Karla Buettner, Town Attorney; Jill Bennett, Deputy Town Clerk. 
 
Supervisor Kusnierz welcomed everyone to the Moreau Town Board workshop on Solar. He stated that 
Town Board members should have the latest draft provided by Council on April 13, 2021. 
 
Councilmember Donohue wanted to discuss language used in Section 149-99, subsection A, regarding 
prohibited areas for Tier 3 Solar Energy Systems due to protected land. Town Board members held a 
lengthy discussion regarding the language, but no conclusion was reached.  
 
The consensus among Town Board members was to set a public hearing at the May 27, 2021, Regular 
Town Board Meeting. Counsel stated that the draft Solar Law will be ready for public viewing after the 
public hearing date is set. 
 
The workshop was closed at 6:19 p.m. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      Jill Bennett 
      Deputy Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 


